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January 16, 2025

Dear Applicant,

On the recommendation of the Admissions Committee, I am pleased to offer you a position in the 2025
entering class of our Master of Science Orthotics and Prosthetics Program. Your matriculation on
Monday, June 16, 2025, is subject to meeting the conditions outlined in the enclosed Acknowledgment
form.

Your academic achievements and outstanding attributes serve as indicators of your potential for success in
our program. We are confident that you have qualities that will make you strive for the highest standards
of personal and professional achievement. We at Baylor are committed to helping you achieve those goals.

If you accept this offer, please sign the enclosed acknowledgment form and return it with your $1,000
tuition deposit by Friday, January 24, 2025. We will send additional information to you soon regarding
financial aid, registration, and enrollment.

On behalf of both our faculty and student body, I congratulate you on your acceptance and look forward
to your enrollment at Baylor College of Medicine!

Sincerely,

P A

odd A. Reinhart, ScD
Dean





